
 

 

 

                   
31 December 2024 
 
The Manager, Listing                                                         
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street,                                                                        
MUMBAI - 400 001   

 

The Manager, Listing 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 
Exchange Plaza, Plot No. c/1, 
G-Block, Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
MUMBAI – 400 051 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 

Sub: Intimation of Credit Rating 
 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we would like to inform you that the ICRA Limited has reaffirmed the rating 
vide its letter dated 30 December 2024, as per the following details: 
 

Instrument Rated Amount  
(₹ crore) 

Rating 

Long-term/ Short-term Fund based/ Non-fund 
Based – Others 

1,600 [ICRA]AA+ (Stable)/ [ICRA]A1+; 
Reaffirmed 

 
The above information is also available on the website of the Company at www.mphasis.com  
 
We request you to kindly take the above on record as required under the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
          
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
For Mphasis Limited 
 

 
Aravind Viswanathan 
Chief Financial Officer 
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